
From: Randolph, Edward F. 
Sent: 1/27/2013 6:39:25 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: new year's resolution 

Sorry for such a delayed response. How is this Thursday or Wednesday. 

Sent from a "smartphone" which helps us communicate but makes us illiterate. 
Edward Randolph 

On Jan 22, 2013, at 4:45 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

Mine is: spend more time with people I enjoy. 

Available for a drink this Thursday? Or sometime next week? 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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